
Wow! What an amazing and busy term 
we have had!

We had a fantastic start to term 3. We began our space topic and learnt so 
many interesting facts. Did you know that Neil Armstrong had a student 
pilot’s license on his sixteenth birthday but his was too young to have a car 
driver’s license? Have a look at the following slides to find out more about 
our learning throughout term 3,



In English, Year 2 have been working very 
hard, imagining they are astronauts about to 
embark on a journey to space. We had lots of 
fun discussing our emotions and feelings as we 
took off in our spaceship leaving behind our 
family and friends. The children  also had the 
opportunity to use lots of exciting vocabulary 
in the postcards we sent to our loved ones 
from space. 



In Maths, we have been working on shape.  First, we described the 
properties of 2D shapes and then we moved onto 3D shapes and 
answered questions about the amount of vertices, edges and faces each 
shape has. The children found this unit very interesting and they 
enjoyed being able to physically handle the shapes and to use them to 
assist them with their learning.

÷



In Science, we have been 
learning about 
micro-habitats. The 
children loved venturing 
outside and sourcing their 
own materials to enable 
them to plan, design and 
make  a habitat suitable 
for a woodlouse.



In Topic, we continued our journey through 
space.  We have learnt about Neil Armstrong  
and Mae Jemison.  We also enjoyed making our 
own rockets and drawing pictures of space

    


